
Cookie Policy 

How we use cookies 
Cookies are used on this website to collect information about your use of the 
website and to measure the website’s performance. This allows us to create 
more of the pages that users like and to remove unused content. 

The website also utilises Google Analytics. This provides us with the 
opportunity to learn about what elements of our site visitors find most useful 
or interesting so we are able to improve our website content. Google 
analytics also provide information such as the approximate location of our 
site's visitors (Geolocation), IP address along with other information such as 
browser being used to access the site. 

When you first visit the site a cookie consent will pop up to inform you that 
our site uses cookies. 

Google analytics collects first-party-cookies, data related to the 
device/browser, IP address and on-site activities to measure and report 
statistics about user interactions on the website. Users may disable cookies 
or delete any individual cookie. 

In addition Google Analytics supports and optional browser add on that - 
once installed and enabled - disables measurement by Google Analytics for 
any site a user visits. Note that this add-on only disables Google Analytics 
measurement. Click here for the link to the browser add-on. 

When visiting our website: 

• You can allow or disallow it to store cookies on your computer’s hard
drive, by customising your cookie preferences using your web
browser’s preferences/options/tools

• You are able to accept or decline the use of these cookies by clicking
on the relevant choice shown in the prompt at the bottom of the screen.

Without acceptance you may not receive the full user experience on our 
website. 

Your information is not disclosed to any third parties. We may disclose or 
access your account if required to do so by law. If you have any questions, 
please contact us.  

https://tools.google.com/dlpage/gaoptout?hl=en_GB

